

To: taxreform@fstb.gov.hk cc: Subject: Objection to sales tax or VAT

Dear Sir/Madam,

I am putting my objection to any kind of additional taxes being considered by the HKSAR government. The government should put more efficient use on the money collected from the tax payers. The government are not doing a very good job in spending the tax revenue wisely. When it is over spending and having a budget deficit, cutting spending should be the first choice. Don't ever tempt to think on adding more tax or increasing the existing tax rates. The world is on a trend to reduce taxes in order to stay competitive. We are in the opposite direction and losing competitiveness to other countries.

Yours sincerely, Sidney Hui